
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AND REGULAR MEETING  

        BOARD OF EDUCATION 

      TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 

    

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there will be a public hearing and regular meeting of the Board 

of Education, Tully Central Schools on Monday, February 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., at Tully 

Junior/Senior High School, Conference Room #2 – 109, 5848 Route 80, Tully, New York.   

 

The public hearing is regarding the Pandemic Preparedness Plan.  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the public hearing and meeting is open to the public 

and that this notice is being given in accordance with the New York State Open Meetings Law.  

 

In accordance with Executive Order No. 202.1 from Governor Andrew Cuomo, the Tully Central 

School District Board of Education will encourage social distancing.   

 

The link to the live stream is the following: 

 

https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/j4X8Zpx7 

 

Members of the public may email comments or questions prior to the meeting or during the 

meeting to Mary Fisher, Board Clerk at mfisher@tullyschools.org     

 

  

Dated: January 27, 2021 
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